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August 3, 2020 

 

Veteran’s Point Slip Holders 

Please enclosed with this letter is the proposed slip fee rates for the 2021 and 2022 Seasons. Park 

management and I agree that providing a 2-year fee schedule will help both you as a marina customer and I 

as the manager in planning tasks needed and budgets for the future of Veteran’s Point Marina.  

Over the years, many of you have asked about the option of an early full payment discount. Starting with 

the 2021 Season, a 5% discount will be offered to customers paying up coming season slip fees in full by 

November 1st. The Rate Sheet enclosed lists that opportunity. Other than date changes, there are no 

changes being proposed for the AGREEMENT and TERMS AND CONDITION/RULES for the marina. 

The proposed slip fee rates will go before the Park Board of Commissioners at their August 20, 2020 

meeting. This will be a virtual meeting. Anyone wishing to address the Park Board of Commissioners will 

need to register prior to the meeting with Christa Gerloff, Park Department Administrative Assistant, at 608-

789-7533. 

Thank you for being a customer at Veteran’s Point Marina.  

Regards, 

 

Gary Thurk, Marina Manager 
Coulee Region Services LLC 
608-792-3982 
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